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DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY Exhibit 2
HEADQUARTERS, UNITED STATES ARMY
SPECIAL OPERATIONS COMMAND
2929 DESERT STORM DRIVE
FORT BRAGG, NORTH CAROLINA 28310

B o oF: June 22, 2021

Freedom of Information Act
Office

Mr. Jack Whitney
Tucson, AZ 85732
Dear Mr. Whitney:

This is a letter acknowledging receipt of your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA)
request on June 21, 2021. You requested a copy of the investigation related to the
accident investigations for the parachute accident that killed SFC Ethan Carpenter.

These requests will be processed under U.S. Army Special Operations Command
FOIA case number FA-21-0104. Your request will be processed in accordance with the
procedural requirements of Army Regulation 25-55, Department of the Army Freedom
of Information Act Program. Based on general fairness to the public, the FOIA
establishes a queuing concept, first in, first out, on an easy-hard basis, and controlled in
response queues. ltis likely that processing your request may exceed the statutory 20-
working day time limit. However, you may track the status of your request at
https://www .foia.army.mil/facts/casestatus.aspx, using FOIA Control Number FP-21-
020873

If you have any questions or concerns, you may contact me at (910) 432-2437 or via
email at sabrina.allen.civ@socom.mil.

Sincerely,

Sebrna e

Sabrina Allen

Government Information Specialist/
(FOIA/PA Analyst)





